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Find out more about 

Phyllis Tuckwell services

A relaxed and informal introduction to our Living Well and Hospice Care services.
For more information about Open House, please contact  
rachel.copes@pth.org.uk or 01252 729411. 

For information about Living Well, call 01252 913040

No need to tell us 

they’re coming

A relaxed way to talk to our team if they’re worried

See our facilities at the Hospice and Beacon Centre

The Hospice

Beacon 
Centre

Tuesdays 
2-4pm

Fridays 
10am-12pm



Open House
what are these groups?

what are the benefits?

what happens in these sessions?

is transport to the venue available?

do I need to wear or bring anything special?

when are the groups held?

These weekly drop-in sessions are for patients and carers who are living with an advanced 
or terminal illness, who would like to find out more about the services which Phyllis Tuckwell 
offers. Healthcare professionals are also welcome, as is anyone who has not been referred to 
Phyllis Tuckwell, but would like to find out more about our care.

Access to information about our services and advice on a particular area of support, in a 
welcoming and informal environment which will help calm any fears about referral to our care.

Staff and volunteers will be on hand to welcome attendees and show you around the Hospice 
Dove Lounge or Beacon Centre Day Room. A folder, containing information about the different 
services and therapies which we offer, will be available for you to take away with you, along 
with additional leaflets and booklets about coping with serious illness, facing death and 
bereavement. You can also request a tour of the Hospice or Beacon Centre.  

Anyone who would like to come to one of these sessions would need to make their own way to 
the venue.

You don’t need to bring anything, just yourself and any questions you may have. 

Groups are held weekly on a Tuesday afternoon from 2-4pm at the Hospice in Farnham, and on 
a Monday morning from 10am-12pm at the Beacon Centre in Guildford. 

do I have to pay for services from Phyllis Tuckwell?
No, all services offered by Phyllis Tuckwell are free. As a charity we are dependent on the local 
community for their generosity and financial support. We only receive 20% of our funding 
from the NHS/Government and therefore we have to raise over £20,000 a day to provide all 
our services. If you would like to make a donation, they can ask a member of staff, or visit our 
website.


